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March 19, 2019 

The Honorable Eddie DeLoach, Mayor 
City of Savannah 
P.O. Box 1027 
Savannah, GA 31402-1027 

Dear Mayor DeLoach: 

SUBJECT: Approved Addition of the Jimmy DeLoach Parkway in the Cities of 
Bloomingdale, Pooler, Port Wentworth and Savannah, Chatham County: 
Order of the Commissioner 3651 and Memorandum of Understanding 3651A 

The Georgia Department of Transportation is planning to revise the State Highway System by 
adding the Jimmy Deloach Parkway as State Route 17 and removing State Route 204 Spur and 
a section of State Route 204 from the State Highway System in the city of Savannah and 
Chatham County. A sketch map of the addition and removal has been included for your 
reference. This plan has been approved and signed by the Commissioner. 

Please sign and return the attached State Highway System Revision and the Memorandum of 
Understanding documentations within 45 calendar days. Please retain a copy of the 
documentation and the Authorizing Resolution for your records. The signed documentation 
should be mailed to the following address: 

Attention: Ms. Bertha Bryant 
One Georgia Center 
600 West Peachtree Street, N.W., 9t" Floor 
Atlanta, Georgia 30308 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Bertha Bryant at (404)347-0684. 

Sincerely, 

Slicdeficaoci 
Eric Conklin 
State Transportation Data Administrator 

EC: BDB: bb 
Enclosures: 

cc: Brad Saxon, P.E., Jesup District Engineer 


